SPR Planning Local Review Body

From: SPR Planning Local Review Body
Sent: 11 July 2025 15:14

To: Development Management

Cc: Christine McLaren

Subject: FW: LRB-2025-05

Attachments: 20250626 Planning (05).pdf
Importance: High

Afternoon,

The deadline for submission of the information requested in the attached letter was yesterday, 10
July 2025, however we have not received anything as yet. Can | please ask that you follow up with the
relevant officer and that the requested information be provided, as early as possible, next week.

Many thanks
Audrey

Audrey Brown
Democratic Support Officer

Legal and Governance | Democratic Services | Perth and Kinross Council | 2 High Street | Perth | PH1 5PH | @ 01738
475168 D4 planninglrb@pkc.gov.uk



